
 

About the project 
Asphalt works will continue on the 
$30 million Labrador–Carrara Road and 
Ashmore Road intersection upgrade next 
month. 
 
Due to high traffic volumes through the 
intersection, night works are required for 
asphalting, and for some of those nights 
there will be detours at the roundabout 
when pavement works are carried through 
the intersection. 
 

What to expect 
 Lane closures on all approaches to the 

roundabout from Sunday 8 May until 
Friday 20 May 2016, between 8pm and 
6am 

 Roundabout detours in place each 
night from Sunday 15 May until Friday 
20 May 2016 (refer map over page) 

 During this detour period: 

o Ashmore Road will be closed 
between Warrungen Way and 
Willamulka Avenue 

o Currumburra Road northbound will 
be closed between the roundabout 
and Milparinka Terrace 

o Currumburra Road southbound will 
be closed between Mulyan Place 
and the roundabout 

o Ross Street will be open to left-in 
and left-out movements only 

 
 
 
It is important to note that this work schedule 

depends on weather, site and contractor 
conditions and may change without notice. 

 

 Day works will also continue during 
this period, with lane closures and 
stop/go traffic control in place between 
9am and 3pm 

 Property access will be maintained for 
local residents with impacted residents 
notified of specific access 
arrangements prior to the detours 

 Pedestrian access will be maintained 

 These works require the use of heavy 
machinery and construction equipment 
that will produce audible noise 
however the project team will minimise 
impacts wherever possible 

 Motorists should use alternative routes 
when possible, or expect delays and 
allow additional travel time to their 
journey  

 

Keeping informed 
To keep up-to-date subscribe to the free 
SMS or email traffic alert systems. To 
register: 
 
Phone: 0400 601 741* during business hours 

Email: RossStreet@tmr.qld.gov.au 
 
For general project information visit the 
Transport and Main Roads website and 
search for the Labrador–Carrara Road 
project. 
 

Web: www.tmr.qld.gov.au/projects  
 
Plan ahead and be ready – call 13 19 40 
for traffic and travel information or visit the 
website at www.131940.qld.gov.au. 
 
* Check with your service provider for call cost 
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